
 

           

 

February 12, 2021 

             RFQ #362-21, ADDENDUM # 1  

          BOND UNDERWRITING SERVICES 
 

The following information is hereby made to the above referenced Request For Qualifications: 

1. In accordance with RFQ #362-21, responses to the Request for Qualifications HAS CHANGED 

TO BE due no later than March 9, 2021 at 2:30 PM at Garland ISD Purchasing, 501 S. Jupiter 

Road; Garland, TX 75042.  Acknowledge receipt of this addendum with response to RFQ 

362-21. 

 

2. The addendum to post answers to questions received by February 12, 2021 will be posted 

no later than Tuesday, February 23, 2021.  At that time, additional information will be 

provided. 

 

Sincerely,      ________________________________ 

Company Name 

________________________________ 

Address 

       ________________________________ 

       City   State Zip 

Mark A. Booker      ________________________________ 

Executive Director of Purchasing   Email / Phone Number 

________________________________

Signature 

 

 


